WHS Golf Postponed
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Watauga High boy's golf coach Mike Northern has announced that today's match at Orchard
Hills Golf Course in Granite Falls, N.C., has been postponed.

It's the second time in three days, the Pioneers have had their Northwestern 3A/4A Conference

opener cancelled due to inclement weather.
They were schecduled to play at Catawba Spring Country Club in Hickory, N.C., last Thursday.
The match was postponed by bad weather. The match was rescheduled for Tuesday, and the

Pioneers hope they can get it in. Fred T. Foard will be the host school.




